
PSHCE Parent Questionnaire 
Responses and Outcomes 

 
We recently invited you to complete our PSHCE (Personal, Social, Health, Citizenship 

Education) Parental Consultation and would like to thank you for taking part. As a school 
community we are committed to working in partnership with parents and all stakeholders 

within it and, as such, your feedback is invaluable. We have presented the answers and 
responded to comments made in this document. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. There were no responses to question 4 as no one strongly disagreed with the 

statement ‘I understand and agree with the content of the PSHCE policy’. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PSHCE Parental Consultation Responses 

Parent Comments Response 

I feel children are too young 
when I asked my child, he got so 
embarrassed and cried and said 
he wasn’t going to school when 
this takes place.  
 

 

At Ladywood we try our very best to establishing a safe 
teaching and learning environment for PSHCE 
education lessons. We want all pupils to feel 
comfortable and able to ask questions.  
We pride ourself of the relationships we build with 
children and hope that these strong bonds help 
children to feel comfortable in school. If any parents 
are worried about upcoming topics in PSHCE or their 
children are upset please don’t hesitate to speak to the 
class teacher about your concerns.  

I don’t like the fact that my child 
in Year 3 is wanting to know 
how to have sex.  

At Ladywood sex and relationship education is taught 
in year 5 and year 6. The Relationships Education, RSE, 
and Health Education (England) Regulations 2019 have 
made Relationships Education compulsory in all 
primary schools. Sex education is not compulsory in 
primary schools. 
Head teachers will automatically grant a request to 
withdraw a pupil from any sex education delivered in 
primary schools, other than as part of the science 
curriculum.  
If a pupil is excused from sex education, it is the 
school’s responsibility to ensure that the pupil receives 
appropriate, purposeful education during the period of 
withdrawal. There is no right to withdraw from 
Relationships Education or Health Education. 

 


